September 21, 2020

Riviera Beach City Council City of Riviera Beach 600 W. Blue Heron Blvd. Riviera Beach, FL 33404

Dear City Council,

I would like to express my interest as a continuing member of the Riviera Beach Library Advisory Board. I am currently the Vice-Chair and have been a part of the board for three years now. I am an active member of the community and I truly believe that my educational experience, leadership skills and being a native of Riviera Beach will serve me well in this endeavor.

Prior to showing an interest in the Riviera Beach Library Advisory Board, I served as the Vice President of the educational board for the Brown Bell Vocational School (Livingston, AL). In this capacity I was responsible for conducting assessment to identifying best practices that would ensure a better learning environment for students. Furthermore, my responsibility was to share with faculty and student the resources that were offered outside of the classroom for educational purposes. The most enjoyable moment of serving on this board was being a part of a team with a main goal to educate each student who walked through the doors.

Should I be reappointed, I strongly believe that my previous board experience as well as my current board experience will serve me well as we move the Riviera Beach Library forward in an innovative, educational, and serviceable way.

I look forward to hearing from you soon, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Delano Allen

Delano Allen District 3 1328 W. 10th St. Riviera Beach, FL 33404